&f Kan Yne.

1603 BRDADWAY
806 763-0378

Lubbock, Terxas 79407

October 30, 1978

Energy and Minerals Department
Oil Conservation Division

P. O. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attention: Mr, Jerry Sexton,
Supervisor, Districtl

Re: Byronl-Y
Sec 34, T 7-S, R32E

Gentlemen:
With reference to your letter of October 26, we plan to set 8 5/8
at approximate depth of 1700'. After casing has been run, a blowout
preventer will be installed and pressured up to 1500%.
If all is in order, drilling will be resumed.
Yours very truly,
EL RAN, INC,
W. W. Ranck
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